



Date: March 2015

Dear Sally Bowler

Congratulations on your recent success, achieving Bronze of the Sainsbury's School Games Mark.

The Mark rewards schools for their commitment to, and development of, PE, school sport clubs and competitions. This Mark award recognises the hard work that you and your staff have undertaken to ensure all young people have access to a wide breadth of sports opportunities within the school.

Without your continued drive and enthusiasm we would not be able to sustain the impact that sport has on young people and we thank you for this.

Congratulations once again.

Rt Hon Sajid Javid MP

Secretary of State for Culture, Media and

Sport

Nicky Mogan

Rt Hon Nicky Morgan MP Secretary of State for Education

Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt IVIP Secretary of State for Health











